
August 16th, 2022 
 
Ahmad Ni'matullah Al-Baarri, PhD 
Editor-in-Chief 
Journal of Applied Food Technology (JAFT) 
 
Dear Ahmad Ni'matullah Al-Baarri, PhD,  
I am submitting a manuscript for consideration of review article publication in JAFT. 
The manuscript is entitled " The Potency of Coconut Coir Pulp and Ginger Dregs 
Oleoresin as Active Food Packaging Materials: A Review." In this review article, we 
aimed to elaborate on the potential of coconut coir and the addition oleoresin from 
ginger dregs as an active food packaging. 
The highlights of this study are: 

• The high cellulose and lignin composition indicate that coco fiber has the potential to 
be used as a material for making paper pulp for packaging  

• Ginger dregs contain oleoresin compound which has the potential as an antibacterial, 
and can be used in the making of food packaging as an active compound. 

The authors had chosen to submit this article to JAFT for the relevancy of the topics published 
in this journal to our research. On behalf of the authors, I also state that all authors have read 
and approved the manuscript and aware of its submission to JAFT. This manuscript has not 
been published elsewhere. The authors declare no competing interest. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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E-mail: raflizulfakamil@lecturer.undip.ac.id 
 
 
 
 


